
Commission on Preparation for Ministry August 2017

Information Only Items

Currently the Commission has 1 candidate and 2 inquirers under care. There are 2 
Commissioned Ruling Elders under care.

At the our July meeting, we finalized plans for the Annual Retreat with the inquirers and 
candidates to be held on August 14-15. The Commission will spend time listening to their sense 
of call, reviewing progress and previous goals, and setting goals for the next year.

Ruling elders Susan Byars, Cathy Thomas, and Kima Pachuau have joined the Commission 
since the March Presbytery meeting. We are grateful for their service to the CPM.
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